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Comments: I would like to recommend that the Granite basin area be considered for wilderness

area status. This is an area that has a wild and remote feel to it, even though the access has close proximity to

the highway and Crested Butte South. Especially with the business of the Cement Creek trails, it is nice to have a

more secluded and quiet area close CB South.  


